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This week we are on Chartwells’ menu Week 3

Beam of the Week!
K— Grace for working hard and independently on her writing

Bodhi for always having good manners and trying his best with all
> P for being resilient and working really hard on her

or being resilient in maths
Resilie nce, esilience and fantastic reading this week!
husiasm for his learning

Reflectiveness
! antastic resilience and teamwork in

Resourcefulness,

Relationships.




TROOPERS

For all Forces Families

On Monday 23rd May, our Little Troopers went to meet the Little Trooper children at King Charles
School in Falmouth, to meet other children who are part of the military family and to share our

experiences.

We went to the beach played various games, had a snack and collected sea glass.

We walked back to their school for lunch through the park to have a look at the flowers they had

planted for the Queen's Jubilee.

It was then out to play for a while before we were all presented with a writing book and a picture of

Falmouth for the school.
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GARLIC CHICKEN WITH SPANISH POTATOES
SPANISH VEGETARIAN TORTILLA

ROASTED MERDITERRANEAN VEGETABLES

JACKET POTATO WITH CHEESE

TOMATO PASTA

SEVILLE ORANGE AND MANGO SMOOTHIE
FRUIT AND YOGHURT AVAILABLE
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SPANISH DAY - 28TH JUNE

The children will take part
in Spanish themed
learning and activities
throughout the school on
this day.

There will be a Spanish
lunch. (<See menu)

It is not a dress up day.
Children are to wear
uniform as normal.




Dear Parents/Carers

Can | just say how much we are enjoying our Sport days. It is absolutely lovely to see parents/carers
back on site and we are delighted with the turnout- the children and staff really appreciate that you are
spending time with us; we love it that you are cheering your children on and encouraging them every
step of the way. Thank you.

For some Year groups the Sports days have been a little wet but that has not dampened the children’s -
or your- enthusiasm. For me, the thing | am most proud of is not only that the children are all trying
their very best by giving all the events their best shot but that they are also cheering on each other and
working collectively as a team. Mr Woodmason-our PE/Sport lead- will be busy collating results at the
end of the week so we can make announcements of winners etc just as soon as we can.

A big thank you also to each and every one of our children as, because they reduced the amount of
waste/rubbish they produce as a school, and the fact that the children are doing even more to recycle
and re-use, Crofty MAT gave each child an ice lolly to enjoy after Sports Day. The children are very

appreciative and have very much enjoyed them.

Have a super week.

Mrs Finn




